
-----Original Message----- 
From: ENA National President <orokduke@att.net> 
To: undisclosed recipients: ; 
Sent: Wed, Jan 4, 2012 4:59 pm 
Subject: Scholarship Program Fund! 

Dear Chapter Presidents and ENA members, 

 

Happy New Year once again. This year's convention will be largely focused on the future of our 

sons and daughters currently attending Colleges and Universities around the country. To this 

end, the theme we have chosen for this year's convention is:  

 

"College Scholarships: a necessity for preparing minority young adults to compete in the 

global work force of the future". 
 

As we begin the last six months of the current fiscal year, 2011-2012, I will like to see the 

scholarship program fund in our current budget appropriated to award (12) twelve scholarships 

to need-based ENA families. Each scholarship award will be in the amount of $500.00 per 

household. 

 

I am employing all Chapter Presidents to submit to me a list of their active members’ children 

currently in Colleges. Those ENA families selected have to be in good financial standing to be 

eligible for these scholarships.  

 

Kindly make these lists available to me by January 31, 2012, so that the members of the 

executive can begin to review the prospective recipients of these scholarships by identifying the 

families that require the most assistance.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Chief (Prince) Paul O. Bassey-Duke 

National President, ENA 
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